
 

 
 

Crab Advisory Committee Meeting 
 

Potomac River Fisheries Commission - P.O. Box 9 - Colonial Beach, VA  22443 

(804) 224-7148 - Fax: (804) 224-2712 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:  March 7, 2017 

Contact: Martin L. Gary 

  (804) 224-7148; Fax (804) 224-2712 

 

Colonial Beach, VA 

 

The Potomac River Crab Advisory Committee, which is comprised of private citizens and industry 

representatives, will conduct a teleconference at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, March 14, 2017.  The dial 

in information for the teleconference is:  

 

Dial-In Number: 800-593-8981 

Passcode: 57275# 

 

The single issue for discussion by the Committee will be the proposed National Marine Sanctuary at 

Mallows Bay-Potomac River.  

 

This teleconference/meeting is open to the public and all interested persons are invited to attend.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


